From: Sa@sars.gov.za

Hello

Please find the below the letter of demand for your
urgent attention and settlement.

VIEW LETTER OF DEMAND HERE

COURT SUMMONS AND BLACKLISTING Imminent: If
this is not attended to within the next 48hours.

Please contact us using the number provided on the top
right corner of the above letter of demand.

Sincerely,

The South African Revenue Services

S

South African R ue Service





